
PUBLIC NOTICE 
  
   
Notice is hereby given that a Consultation Meeting for the Development of the 
Draft Election Administration Plan Pursuant to the Voter’s Choice Act will be held 
on August 8, 2019. This hearing is for interested residents, representatives from 
the disability community and community organizations and individuals that 
advocate on behalf of, or provide services to, individuals with disabilities and for 
representatives, advocates, and other stakeholders of the county's language 
communities. 
 
Notice is further given that the Orange County Registrar of Voters Neal Kelley 
invites interested representatives of the County's language communities and 
disability communities to provide consultation and input on the development of 
the County's draft Election Administration Plan (EAP).  All interested parties are 
encouraged to attend the meeting on August 8, 2019 from 1:30 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. 
at the Orange County Registrar of Voters, 1300 South Grand Avenue, Building C, 
Santa Ana, CA 92705. 
 
Notice is further given that the location is an accessible facility.  Requests for 
documents in accessible formats, interpreting services, assistive listening 
devices, or other accommodations should be made by calling (714) 567-5106, no 
later than four working days prior to the meeting. 
 
Dated this 17th day of July, 2019. 
 
 
Neal Kelley 
Registrar of Voters 
  

 


